
$SMUDSACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452 3211

April 22, 1983

,

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
ATTENTION JOHN F STOLZ CHIEF
OPERATING REACTORS BRANCH 4
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 20555

DOCKET 50-312
RANCHO SEC0 NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
UNIT N0 1
SPENT FUEL P0OL EXPANSION

Your letters of April 5, 6, and 7,1983 requested additional information
related to the proposed capacity expansion of the Rancho Seco spent fuel pool.
We will provide answers to these three letters by May 2,1983. We will also
provide the clarification on our March 29, 1983 letter, recently requested by
your Mr. Roger Peterson, in our response on May 2.
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R. J. Rodriguez
Executive Director, Nuclear
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